
 

Tuesday 5th January 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Due to national lockdown, we are providing you with an outline of how remote learning will be set 

for Year 5 and 6. Home learning will be provided through the online platform Google Classroom. This 

platform c​an be accessed via a computer or an app which can be downloaded onto a phone or tablet. 

Accessing Google Classroom, will be in the exact same way that we did during our two week isolation 

period back in November (if you are still unsure on this please email us).  

 

We will provide a maths and English (reading, writing or grammar) activity each day alongside a range 

of foundation subjects. Each week we will try to stick to the same timetable. This will allow children 

of key workers (who are in school) to access the same work as those children at home. Sometimes 

children will be directed to other learning resources for their lesson. Children also have logins for 

Spelling Shed, Mathletics, TT Rockstars and Purple Mash. A new platform called Bug Club has been 

set up for your child, they will find their login details for this in a letter within their Google Classroom.  

 

If you have absolutely no access to a device of any sort, please contact your child’s teacher as soon as 

possible by the email address below.  

 

We will be available via email during the hours of 9.00am and 3.30pm unless we are teaching key 

worker’s children in school. If this is the case, we will respond to you at the next available date. Our 

email addresses are: 

ksmith@huttoncranswick.eriding.net​ (Year 5) 

aelliott@huttoncranswick.eriding.net​ (Year 6) 

 

Many thanks for your continued support 

  

Miss Smith and Miss Elliott 
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